
Maddie Merrill, ‘23, sings during the Talent Show

The Middle School Choir performs at Fine Arts Night

KK Ownby, ‘24, works with Craig Long, a local artist to complete an interactive piece at Fine Arts Night; James Enger, ‘21, plays his guitar at Fine Arts Night

Fine Arts Night 

On March 1, 2018 we held our first 

Fine Arts Night, an evening for the 

whole family that showcased art, 

music, dance, and theater all around 

campus. Many talented St. Mark’s 

students performed and shared 

their artwork, as well as some 

alumni and outside performers.
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